July 5, 1941

My dsar Henry,

We were both very sorry %o hear that you would be unsble
to come thlias wesk-snd, and are glad to think that you should be
able to manage it on the 1l2th.

I wae glad to see the full record for Pleris napi, the sarlier
parts of whloh remaln inexplloable, even though the later outeross
with British atook has behaved intelligibly. Partioularly I eannot
understand why more has not beesn done with the light yellow females.
" I presume these are a distinotive colour, and that they do not
oocour in other broods contalning yellow, As they occurred in two
dlrtnrtnt breods, I think some of them should have been used for

breeding.
Yours sinoerely



